Our Church family continues to adhere to CDC guidelines, so are unable to worship together in our beloved house of worship. On the up side, our Pastors have started providing a live worship service on Facebook and Jim Tyrrell is providing music. The first one was Sunday, March 22nd and was enjoyed by many. Hopefully, we will have even more join in to the next service. Please watch for updates on our website https://www.camptoncongregationalchurch.org

We are working on a Zoom app for services going forward. Watch for updates on this.

Unfortunately, one reality is that we still have our regular church expenses; payroll, electricity, insurance etc.

If anyone would like to provide an offering, donation or tithe, this would be greatly appreciated and help towards paying our bills. If you are making a specific donation, such as to the Steeple Fund, please write that in the memo of your check. If you are providing a regular offering or a tithe, please note your offering envelope number in the memo of your check.

Thank you for your continued support and God Bless You.

Your check can be mailed to:

Campton Congregational Church P O Box 328 Campton, NH 03223